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May 29/2020

To: Parents and Students of Carberry Collegiate

Re: Limited Use of Facilities

As many of you are already aware, staff will be returning to school beginning June 1. As is the case across the
province, safety and the well-being of students and staff will be the priority for people when they are at Carberry
Collegiate. While teachers will be communicating with students and parents to make plans, we wanted to provide
everyone with the following information about accessing Carberry Collegiate.

Teachers will be contacting students about times they can come to meet

It is optional and at the discretion of parents/students as to whether they come in or not

In most cases students will be scheduled a one-hour time slot

In order to limit movement in the school student are asked to use the washroom prior to coming to the
school

Upon arriving at the school students are asked to wait outside at the markings provided

Staff will screen students and direct them to hand sanitizing station upon entry

*  Students are asked to go directly to classrooms and leave school immediately after being dismissed.

The following are the designated entry points and times of access:
Grade 5&6 Northwest doors at 9:00AM, 10:30AM and 1:00PM
Grade 7&8 students Northeast doors at 9:15AM, 10:45AM and 1:15 PM
High School students Front doors at 9:30, 11:00 and 1:30PM

Currently, busses are not running

Students are welcome to bring and wear masks

Hand sanitizer and disinfectant for surfaces will be in every classroom

Water Fountains/filling stations will not be available

Students will be asked to clean out their lockers

Please come to the school with the mindset of PHYSICAL DISTANCING (staying at least 2 meters
away from others) and HAND WASHING/SANITIZING, as it remains key to limiting the spread.

As always, please feel free to call the school at any time if you have questions. We look forward to continuing to
work with all students during this time.

Sincerely, ,
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Bruce McCallum

Principal
Carberry Collegiate




